Contact:
Sharon Hunter, Head Teacher
Tel:

0141 570 7040
Fax:

0141 570 7041
Email:

schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk


Date:

5th October 2015

Final Consultation for the introduction of a new school tie
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Dear parent/carer
 
[image: image2.jpg]


We have reached the third phase of our Tartan Tie Consultation and are now happy to present the final design as created by 2nd level pupils during last session’s Design and Manufacture Masterclass. (see design opposite)
The consultation began at Parents’ Night in March 2015.  Approximately 200 parents and all pupils and staff participated in the initial audit.  The vast majority was in favour of creating a Busby tartan and a tie was the most popular suggested product. The Head Boy and Girl conducted a second consultation during “Meet the Staff” evening in August.  Parents, pupils and staff were asked to comment whether they supported the idea of a new tie for Busby Primary.  Over 70% voted in favour of this proposal.  There was also an opportunity for all stakeholders to choose their preferred design from the five options created by our pupils. The pupils’ intention is that the final design symbolises Busby’s rich history and current ethos.
The proposed introduction date would be August 2016 and the tie would cost £7.00.
We now ask that you cast your vote for the final time to indicate whether you think we should replace our existing tie with the new tartan design as shown.  Please complete the tear off slip below and return to the school no later than Thursday 8th October. 
The Head Boy and Head Girl will share the results at the Parent Council meeting on 20th October.  All parents are welcome to attend.  Following the meeting, the results will be published on the school website.
     Kind Regards

                Sharon Hunter

    Head Teacher
New School Tie
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I would like to vote in favour of the introduction of a new Busby tartan tie.
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I would like to vote against the introduction of a new Busby tartan tie.

Signature _____________________________________________

Child’s Name ​​​​​​​​​_______________________________

Class ______________







Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY


